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Panorama Travel and Tours, a Canadian tour company that was selling tickets for charter flights to Europe on its web site, www.flycentraleurope.com, has ceased operations.  Flycentraleurope.com sold flights on Air Italy Polska to Budapest, Krakow and Prague departing from Hamilton, ON and Chicago, Illinois.  Flights were to commence on May 27, 2011 and continue through September 21, 2011.  As a result of Panorama’s cessation of operations, these flights will not be operated. 

According to Canadian law and regulations, the Ontario Travel Industry Compensation Fund provides reimbursement of monies paid to an Ontario registered travel agent for travel services that are not provided due to the bankruptcy or insolvency of an Ontario registrant, where a reimbursement has not otherwise been provided.  Consumers who purchased their Air Italy Polska flights directly from Panorama Travel & Tours Ltd. (flycentraleurope.com) or through a registered Ontario travel agency may contact the Travel Industry of Ontario (TICO) and request a claim form against the Travel Compensation Fund.  You can request a claim form by calling TICO at 1-888-451-8426 or (905) 624-6241 or email: tico@tico.ca. This e-mail address is being protected from spambots. You need JavaScript enabled to view it 
If you purchased Panorama transportation from a travel agency other than Panorama, consult that agency to determine whether you are eligible to receive compensation from the Ontario Travel Industry Compensation Fund.  If you are a U.S. resident who paid for Panorama transportation by credit card, or a foreign resident who paid using a credit card issued by a U.S. company, you can file a claim with your credit card company.  Write to your credit card issuer at the address listed on your monthly statement for disputing a charge.  (This might not be the address where you send your payment.)  State your account number.  Enclose a photocopy of the ticket, itinerary or receipt, or indicate the price of the transportation and the date it was purchased.  State that Panorama Travel and Tours has ceased operations, that you will not receive the services that you charged to your account, and that you are requesting a credit pursuant to the Fair Credit Billing Act.

The credit card issuer must receive this notice no later than 60 days after the date that you received the first monthly statement that listed the charge for the Panorama transportation, although credit card companies sometimes waive this deadline with respect to future transportation.  
